From: "dallen9556" <dallen9556@esagelink.com>
To: "Ellen Meyer" <goldenwind@worldnet.att.net>

Sent: Tuesday, June 12, 2007 7:35 AM Subject: RE: SAVE DFW PUPPY REFERRAL

I am no longer given all that information, but I heard from someone else that the lawyer made the changes.

```
> Can someone ask her if the club attorney knows that the
> club is trying to change the bylaws in the middle of a
> lawsuit regarding the bylaws?
> From: Shari Degan [mailto:mohrgold4@yahoo.com]
> Sent: Monday, June 11, 2007 10:31 AM
> To: dallen9556
> Subject: Re: SAVE DFW PUPPY REFERRAL
> Debra,
>
> I can not attend this meeting due to that I teach a puppy
> agility class on that night. I am totally against the
> By-Law proposal for puppy referral. The way the proposed
> By-Law is written, there is no checks or balances in
> regards to who monitors the board, puppy referral
> committee, etc or what type of information is given
> regarding litters. It could turn into selective
> information on where the breeder politically stands with
> the board or puppy referral chair.
> Shari Degan
> 214-796-0988
> dallen9556 <dallen9556@esagelink.com> wrote:
> Please come the the club meeting June 19th at 7PM at Judy
> Word's house to help save puppy referral.
> If you talk to some of the board members/constitution
> committee they will try to tell you puppy referral is not
> going away. DON'T BELIEVE THEM. If the proposed changes
> are approved there will be no provisions for referring to
> people with litters. Without that protection in place, the
> board (comprised entirely of nonbreeders) can discontinue
> the referral process at any time.
> Please attend and make your feelings known.
> If you would like to discuss this you can call me at
> 972-524-9556.
```